To: SizewellC
Subject: Fwd: Objection to expanding nuclear power - Sizewell C
Date: 12 July 2021 16:45:17

Froms Jenie Tinclc [

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 4:13 pm
To: sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: Objection to expanding nuclear power - Sizewell C

Dear Sizewell C Planning Inspectorate

I am writing to strongly object to expanding nuclear power at Sizewell. The grounds of my
objections are as follows:-

The position of the plant near to the sea, and In an low lying area known for frequent
flooding is a danger to all life should a nuclear accident happen as it did in Fukushima.
Chernobyl, Three Mile Island and Kyshtym.

The present proposal will be a blight on the land and a disaster for wildlife, plants and
animals, that are contained in the nearby wildlife parks. The increased level of heavy
traffic It create alone will pose dangers to both wildlife and the public. The land used for
construction will also be a great loss to the general public, and my family that live in
Somerset, that they have enjoyed for many years.

The costs mnvolved of building of two reactors, new roads, increased drains and buildings
1s staggeringly unrealistic in terms of financing this project with respect to profitable
returns because it is simply too slow and too expensive to run. Also the amount of power it
will generate for the national grid will be too small and too late to help with reducing our
carbon levels. Tax money would be better spent on renewable energy generators, and
better, and increased, schemes to insulate existing homes and new homes. Renewable
energy has proven to be cheaper to install and more productive than, nuclear, gas, coal or
wood fired power stations.

I do hope my objections will be discussed fully and it's not going to be a foregone
conclusion that Sizewell C will go ahead.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Tindale






